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WELCOME TO OUR WINTER EDITION NEWSLETTER! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINTER PLAYSCHEME 
 

 
For WINTER PLAYSCHEME the Infants & Juniors break 
up on FRI 20th DECEMBER. Our Winter Playscheme will 
be open MON 23RD DEC & TUES 24TH DEC UNTIL 3PM – 
We will then close for a Christmas Break and reopen 
THURS 2ND & FRI 3RD JAN School reopens Mon 6th 
January. 
We will be going to the Lawrence Batley theatre to see Dick 
Whittington Pantomime and many fun craft / baking 
activities. Please ensure you complete the online booking 
system along with your full payment as soon as possible. 
Playscheme places MUST be booked in ADVANCE, please 
do not turn up on the day expecting a place, child/staff 
ratios are set on booked numbers only. Entry will be 
REFUSED. 
The following costs apply – 
FULL DAY £23.00 HALF DAY £11.50         
DEC 24th £18                      7.30AM-12.30pm & 1PM-6PM     
7.30AM-3PM  
 

 
 
 

INFANTS & JUNIORS 
  

It is that time of year again where the weather can be a 
nuisance!! Please refresh your memory on our Bad 
Weather Policy which can be found on our website 
www.loosc.org.uk 
 
Wherever possible our rule is if schools are open, we are 
open and we will endeavour to meet this at all times. In any 
event of us closing we will send an email as early as 
possible to all parents. We don’t have access to contact 
numbers from home, but we can log into our online system 
so please look out for an email or on our Facebook page 
Lindley Out of School Club. 
 
TEAM BUILDING 
 
We will be looking to do our Staff Team Building Day in the 
new year – if any parents have any good ideas – a team 
day you enjoyed or maybe you work somewhere that does 
team building? 

We will be happy to hear any suggestions       

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

AGM Summary 
• This year at our AGM our Chair Graham 

McDougald and Treasurer Sarah Smith 
resigned due to their children no longer 
attending club – we’d like to say a big Thank 
you for their continued support and wish them 
all the best 

• Jill Dyson took on the position of Chair and 
Vicky Golding is now Vice Chair. 

• Neil Staniforth and Devan Ridgwick kindly 
took on the roles of Treasurer and Secretary 
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 Welcome to our Winter Edition of LOSC Newsletter. We are almost ready for our Winter Playscheme 
and Christmas parties!! 

Staff News 
Some parents will be aware but sadly we will be 
saying Goodbye to our Infant Team Leader, Lewis, in 
February next year. He will be greatly missed by our 
families, but we wish him all the best in his new career 
path. LOSC will endeavour to make the transition as 
smooth as possible for our families and the staff. 
 

NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING – MON 2nd DEC 
7.30PM – on Zoom – contact office for the link! 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
 

 
 
Both clubs will be having an end of term party on 
Wednesday 18th December with party food and party 
games. Santa will also be visiting the Infants on this 
evening. We will be putting a list out of party food 
requests if parents would be so kind to put their 
name to an item and bring them in for the party it 
would be much appreciated! 
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